
2021 Missouri State Soccer Fan Guide 
 
Due to the health and safety protocols implemented relating to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
Missouri State University has made several changes to the soccer game-day 
experience at Betty & Bobby Allison South Stadium. This includes adjustments to and/or 
elimination of some popular game-day traditions.  The following guidelines include: 
   

• Admission to Betty & Bobby Allison South Stadium is free this year with the 
northwest gate serving as the only entry point.  The gate will open 60 minutes 
prior to game time. 

• Attendance is limited to 30% capacity and all fans will be asked to follow social 
distancing guidelines. 

• Face coverings, over the nose and mouth, are required for all fans at all times. 
Children 2 and younger are not required to wear a mask. 

• To eliminate touch points, game flip cards will be available on a digital basis 
through the MSU Bears mobile app and at MissouriStateBears.com. 

• Access to the field is restricted to Tier 1 personnel only and fans are prohibited 
from entering the track and pitch area.  

• Concessions and public restrooms will be available during the games. 

• The stadium will be cleared at the conclusion of the match with any parent/player 
meetings taking place outside the stadium only. 

• Access to the press box and camera deck is restricted to game-day personnel 
and authorized media only. 


